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Subject: Data Request Regarding RPS Cost Quantification Table

Dear Ms. Allen,

I work in the retail rate design section of the Energy Division and I have been working with Cheryl Lee to 
obtain additional information about projected RPS costs. She has provided me with the “cost 
quantification” Tables 1 and 2, which were provided in PG&E’s annual draft 2012 RPS procurement 
plan, filed on May 23, 2012 in response to Commissioner Ferron’s 4/5/12 ACR. After reviewing this 
data, I have the following data request:

With respect to Table 2, please provide the kWh associated with each of the project categories (i.e., 
biogas, biomass, geothermal, smail hydro, solar PV, solar thermal, wind, UOG Solar, and UOG small 
hydro) for the “CPUC-approved RPS-eligible contracts” for the years 2012 through 2017 as well as the 
kWh associated with these same project categories for the “Executed but not CPUC-approved RPS- 
eligible contracts ” for the years 2012 - 2017.

We would appreciate a response by Monday, July 23rd. If you have any questions regarding this 
request, please feel free to contact me.

Thanks in advance for your assistance,

Michele Kito

Energy Division | Demand-Side Analysis Branchj Retail Rate Design

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave I San Francisco CA 94102

415-703-2197 | michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov
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